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No. Comment Comment Date

1

My neighbors and I DO NOT approve this location. It is far too close to our homes in Northridge as 
well the Rue de Trust neighborhood. We are currently filing complaints with Crestones WBS, Morgan 
Hill, and their completion site located 

inbetween. We are also looking into hiring an attorney regarding the nuissance and disruption from 
these sites. My recommendation would be to move the proposed location substantially away from 
these residential neighborhoods of which have already been frustrated by large-scale existing drilling 
operations.

06/14/2017

2

This location is much too close to Northridge.Sound mitigation will not be effective, as we have 
experienced with the Woolly-Becky location, which has produced numerous complaints to COGCC, 
Erie Police Department, and the Erie Board of Trustees.Northridge email lists are filled with 
comments and strategies to counter proposed drilling near us that keep us awake at night, pollute our 
air, and otherwise effect our quality of life.

It should be noted that a break in the sound wall for an access road will sigificantly reduce sound 
mitigation, particularly in low freqencies produced by drilling.

Sound mitigation for drilling should be at 50db/55db for residential areas when the drilling locations 
are so close to residential areas, rather than the industrial 80db level.The industrial 80db level 
approximates the sound of a garbage disposal, dishwasher, average factory, freight train (at 15 
meters). Car wash at 20 ft (89 dB); propeller plane flyover at 1000 ft (88 dB); diesel truck 40 mph at 
50 ft (84 dB); diesel train at 45 mph at 100 ft (83 dB). Food blender (88 dB); milling machine (85 dB); 
garbage disposal (80 dB).Exposure for eight hours causes hearing loss.The 80db limit has proven to 
be

unacceptible at Woolley-Becky.

06/14/2017

3

CPW has one main concern and subsequent recommendation for the operator:

1) If prairie dog or other mammal burrows are present within the site, then CPW recommends a 
burrowing owl (March 15 - October 31) survey if initial site disturbance will occur during the stated 
time frames. 

Should the operator have any further questions or need species-specific survey protocol, please 
contact CPWs NE Region Energy Liaison (Brandon Marette) at (303) 291-7327.

06/23/2017

Total: 3 comment(s)

The following comments were provided by members of the public and were 
considered during the technical review of this application.
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